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June 5, 2020 

Erin Reimer/Emily Koide 
Technical Advisor I 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
P.O. Box 534 
Arviat, NU 
X0C 0E0 

Re: NIRB Update Regarding Operations and Monitoring for the 2020-21 Annual Monitoring Year 

Dear Ms Reimer and Ms Koide, 

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited (Agnico Eagle) wishes to update you on its Meadowbank Complex 
Operations in Nunavut.   

At the present time, there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 at the Meadowbank Complex site.  

Agnico Eagle is committed to protect the health, safety and well-being of its employees and 
communities and has been working to ensure correct protocols and safety precautions are in 
place in all its operations. In Nunavut, according to public health authorities’ recommendations, 
measures have been put in place to eliminate any interactions between the mine personnel and 
local communities. 

Further to the correspondence received by the NIRB on May 7, 2020, Agnico Eagle reviewed all of 
its Terms and Conditions of its Project Certificates in light of the current pandemic.  We are 
committed to fulfill our obligations for environmental protection and monitoring requirements.  
Where Terms and Conditions require input from local communities or to hold meetings or 
workshops, Agnico Eagle is adapting its strategy to continue to gather input and provide updates 
through teleconferences and Facebook posts in order to respect the measures to eliminate the 
physical interactions with local communities.  Should these measures be required to stay in place 
throughout the shipping season, Agnico Eagle is currently evaluating alternatives to address the 
requirement of placing local marine mammal monitors onboard all vessels carrying fuel or other 
materials for the Project through Chesterfield Inlet (NIRB Project Certificate [no.:004] Term and 
Condition 36). 
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As the pandemic situation evolves, Agnico Eagle is committed to ensure that Environmental 
compliance remains a priority and will continue to ensure environmental requirements are met 
in its Meadowbank Complex Operations.   

Agnico Eagle’s Meadowbank Complex Environment Department personnel will remain in contact 
with your respective departments through usual communication channels.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

Regards, 

Agnico Eagle Mines Limited – Meadowbank Division 

 

Nancy Duquet-Harvey 
nancy.harvey@agnicoeagle.com 
819-759-3555 x 4606980 
Environment Superintendent 
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